
Dear Members of the Class of 2020, 

 

In my previous correspondence I stated that it is our goal to provide you with as close to a 

normal closing of the school year as you so richly deserve.  That is still our goal, but 

unfortunately, one of the marque events of the Southern Experience, the Senior Class Trip, has 

been cancelled. 

 

We had initially moved the trip to May with the hope that we would be back in session and if 

travel restrictions permitted, we had the option of going.  This past weekend Walt Disney World 

announced that they were closed until June 1.  Mr. Wilhelm and I had a conference call with our 

travel agent during which it was agreed by all to cancel the trip so that we could get in the queue 

for refunds. 

 

The travel agent has begun the process of notifying Walt Disney World, Jet Blue and Southwest 

airlines that we are cancelling and requesting a full refund.  These are three separate corporate 

entities, each with their own policies.  At this point I do not have any refund information.  When 

I do, I will immediately notify you. 

 

In the interim, we continue to hope and plan for school to resume and I am very much looking 

forward to seeing the members of the Class of 2020 again.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Henry 

 


